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Frankfurt, 10 July 2017 
 
Dear Madam, Dear Sir, 

Further to our today's request to designate a General Assembly Representative from EHEDG company 

and institute members, we hereby kindly invite you to nominate:  

• Candidates for the EHEDG Advisory Board who will be elected as of 1 January 2018 for a 
three-year's term. Details about the Advisory Board positions are specified in the attached Call 
for Advisory Board Members. Candidates are kindly asked to exclusively use the enclosed 
application template which please return to the EHEDG Secretariat (secretariat@ehedg.org) until 
15 September 2015. 

• Candidates for the next EHEDG President, Vice President and Treasurer/Secretary who are 
going to start their three-year's term as of 1 January 2018. Details about these positions are 
specified in the attached Call for Presidency, Vice Presidency and Treasurer/Secretary. 
Candidates are kindly asked to exclusively use the enclosed application template which please 
return to the EHEDG Secretariat (secretariat@ehedg.org) until 15 September 2017. 

• Furthermore, unless already submitted, we kindly ask the EHEDG company and institute 
members to designate their General Assembly Representative until 1 September 2017. For 
further details, please refer to our e-mail invitation sent on 10 July 2017 (see attached again in 
letter format). 

We ask you to take advantage of your voting rights and your empowerment of taking part in the election 
process, as well as to candidate for the EHEDG Advisory Board or any other of the positions elect. 

Concerning the positions of the EHEDG President, Vice President and Treasurer/Secretary as of the year 
2018, you might like to discuss in more detail with the active President Ludvig Josefsberg, the Vice 
President Patrick Wouters and the Treasurer Piet Steenaard before applying. The EHEDG Secretariat will 
be pleased to help establish contact for any interested candidates. 

Thank you in advance for getting back to us with the names of your proposed candidates before 15 
September 2017. 

Kind regards,  

 
Susanne Flenner 
Head Office Manager 
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